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Non-Disclosure Statement – Electronic Payment systems to 
Parents/Carers 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Northridge Community School uses Parent Pay services to provide a flexible electronic 
payment solution. 

We believe that this is an essential way to provide you with a means to make payments for 
services such as school meals, trips and clubs. 

The service is provided by Parent Pay and in order to use the payment system, your 
personal information and bank details must be provided. 

The service level agreement we have with this company ensure that they adhere to the Data 
Protection Act (1988). 

By using the School provided payment system you are giving explicit consent to use the 
information you provide by both the school and service provider. 

If at any point you would like stop using the service, please inform us in writing with a letter 
addressed to the Head Teacher or email us at nrcs.admin@nexusmat.org 

If you seek any further information on this matter, please speak to our Head Teacher in the 
first instance. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Sam MacDonald 

Headteacher 

 


